
 

BARBERING in the 21st CENTURY 

NABBA GOALS 
 Update Constitution and Bylaws 
 Increase Revenue 
 Enhance Conference Sponsorship 
 Boost Membership 

 

 

 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF BARBER BOARDS OF AMERICA 

January 2014 

Dear SPONSOR: 

The National Association of Barber Boards of America (NABBA) is celebrating its 88th Annual 
Conference in Las Vegas, Nevada from September 13 – 18, 2014.  As you may be aware, the 
Barbering profession, representing nearly a quarter of a million licensees, has always been and always 
will be a vital part of our community.  We must grab hold of our industry to shape its direction and 
ensure a solid future for our business and profession.   As we observe this auspicious event, we ask 
you to join us as we strive to make this a most memorable occasion. 
  
We are also reaching out to our supporters and sponsors, and asking for a contribution to help offset 
conference costs.  Supporting this event, allows our Sponsors to display their logo and link on NABBA’s 
internationally viewed website.  Our Sponsors’ page is dedicated to those professional supporters 
whose multi-services help advance the quality and professionalism we strive to offer. 
 
Some of our MAJOR Sponsors are: Milady, Barbicide, PSI, H42, BARBInc, Graham Beauty, and a 
host of others. Feel free to visit NABBA’s website: http://www.nationalbarberboards.com/sponsors.htm 
 
In addition, listed below are just a few benefits as an NABBA Sponsor: 

 Network with national industry professionals 

 Promote your business and your company products 

 Advertise in our Annual Conference Program, and opportunity to speak at a NABBA Event 

 Develop curricula for educating barbers 

 Promote continued education in the barber industry 

 Promote and ensure quality assurance and customer satisfaction 

Your support will be greatly appreciated.  Please help us to accomplish our mission and become a 
personal part of our team that helps regulate over 250,000 barbers and 100,000 barbershops 
nationally. 
 
Please feel free to contact me on 202-409-3049, or email derek24260@aol.com; you may also wish to 
contact Charles Kirkpatrick, Executive Officer at 501-682-2806, email address nabba@att.net.   
 
Become a member of the NABBA team!  We look forward to seeing you in Las Vegas, Nevada. 
 

Best Wishes, 

 

Derek E. Davis 
President 

President 
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